
 
CN/TS  

4th March 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Table Cricket Tournament  

Your child has been selected to represent Morton Academy at a Table Cricket Tournament on Wednesday 
13th March 2023. The day will take place at Carlisle College. 

Students will depart from school at 9.15am by coach.  Students will arrive at Carlisle College at 
approximately 9.30am.  Students will take part in the tournament competing against many other schools in 
the Cumberland District.  A coach will then pick students up from the Carlisle College at 2.00pm and will 
return to school. 

Your child will need to bring with them: 

• Full Morton Academy PE Kit and sports trainers (students can come to school dressed in their PE kit) 

• A packed lunch, snacks and plenty to drink 

• Inhaler if asthmatic, or any medication required 
 
Please return your slip by Monday 11th March to ensure we meet numbers for a full squad. 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the Academy. 

Yours sincerely 

C Nugent 

Miss Nugent 
Teacher of PE 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Permission slip to: Miss Nugent, Teacher of PE 

Table Cricket Tournament – Carlisle College on Wednesday 13th March 2024 

I give permission for my child: ………………………………………………………………….. to attend the table cricket day. 

I can confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school. 

Signed Parent/Carer: …………………………………………………………………………..  Date: …………………………………………… 
 


